
 
 
 

 
 September 6, 2006
 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, Maryland 21046 
 
Attn:  OET Dept. 
 
 
Ref: Class II Permissive Change, FCC ID: OVFKWC-K24-2J0 
 
 
Dear Examiner, 
 
This is to request a Class II permissive change for FCC ID: OVFKWC-K24-2J0, originally 
granted on 08/17/06. 
 
Applicant: Kyocera Wireless Corp. 

10300 Campus Point Drive 

San Diego, CA 92121-1522 

Reason for 
C2PC: 

Updates the Hearing Aid Compatibility (HAC) to include the T-coil rating 
and compliance to the ANSI C63.19-2006 standard 

Description of 
Change: 

There are no hardware changes to the EUT. 

Attestation 
statement: 

Typical pilot production units were evaluated for Hearing Aid Compatibility 
(HAC) compliance.  They are identical to mass production units. 

Supporting 
Document: 

HAC T-coil Test Report 

 
  
 
If you have any questions regarding this application, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

CK Li 
                                                      
Name: C. K. Li 
Title: Senior Staff Manager 



 
 
 

 
 
 

 


